
 

 

 

 

Curriculum Evening Year 1 – 6  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you had the most wonderful summer with your children. It has been a joy to 

welcome the children back to school and see so many of you after the break. The new 

arrangements at the beginning and end of the day do mean we don’t get to see you for long 

or have chat about how your summer was. Keeping safe comes first.   

At this time of the year I would usually be inviting you in to school to attend a Curriculum 

Meeting. The purpose of these meetings is to inform you of what to expect in the year 

ahead as soon as possible and to meet the class teacher, as this helps us all work effectively 

together to ensure your child flourishes at BWA.   I know many of you also appreciate having 

the opportunity to see your child’s classroom so you can visualise it when your child talks 

about their day.  

This year the teachers have recorded the presentations. Presentations for each English 

stream class are scheduled to be sent to you this week. I will let you know when we have an 

agreed date for the Bilingual stream class presentations.  

One of the limitations that we have identified with not having a live presentation is there is 

no opportunity for you to ask questions about the year ahead, after the presentation. In an 

attempt to try to alleviate this issue, we will send out a google form for you to send in your 

questions. I do hope that this works for us all. Please remember that if you do have any 

questions at any time throughout the year you can contact the class teacher via the admin 

email address.  

Thank you in advance for your understanding and continued support.  

 

Kindest regards 

 

Miss Henry   

 


